This is the very last video blog for 2013. 

So I looked back at some of my old videos before and it’s crazy to think how long it has come over the past 10 months. 

First video I was just sitting in my room about to start Uni again for another year. 

We’ve gone through many great things like the car parking, some of the process of student exchange, and some of the great things about doing agriculture at La Trobe and a bit about agricultural science. 

But now here I am literally at the other side of the world and it’s it. 

It’s been a great journey, I hope you’ve enjoyed watching them as much as I’ve enjoyed making these videos. 

It’s been a great journey there is no other way to put it. 

And I hope you’ve learnt something a little bit about La Trobe and I hope that even if you previously didn’t have an interest in agricultural science or interest in traveling while studying that you begin to start thinking about this process and if you’re in high school maybe consider La Trobe as one of your first preferences. 

It is a fantastic university and 

I’ve never had any regrets going here. It sounds a little bit cheesy just to promote the university so much like this but it’s the truth. 

When I finished high school I would of never expected to be doing the things that I’m doing now. 

Here I am in another family’s house, speaking another language, learning a new culture, trying different foods. 

Yet I still get to do the things that I love in science and humanities. 

And yeh… it’s just amazing, I literally can’t put it any other way. So I hope you’ve enjoyed the videos and yeh, seriously consider the amazing opportunities at La Trobe. 
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